

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Corning Elementary is excited to announce we will be starting a "backpack program" for the 2019-20 school year. This program has been established at Enarson Elementary in Villisca (Feed the Pack West) and will now be offered here in Corning (Feed the Pack East.) Nutritious meals and snacks will be sent home for eligible Corning Elementary students at no charge. Bags will be distributed into student backpacks by school staff for weekends and school breaks in a confidential manner.

In order to qualify for this program, you must be <u>eligible for the free/reduced school lunch</u> <u>program</u>. You also have to <u>"opt-in"</u> to this program by completing this form. If you have more than 1 child in our school, please know that a bag of food will be sent home with each child. If you have questions, please contact Corning Elementary at 641.322.4020.

Feed the Pack East Consent

Please sign my child(ren) up for Feed the Pack East program. I understand my child(ren) will receive a bag of food at the end of each week for his/her use over the weekend or school holiday. This program will start on August 30th, 2019.

Child's Name	
Teacher	Grade
Special dietary needs, if any (diabetic, food allergy	, etc)
Child's Name	
Teacher	_Grade
Special dietary needs, if any (diabetic, food allergy	, etc)
Child's Name	
Teacher	_Grade
Special dietary needs, if any (diabetic, food allergy	, etc)
Parent Signature	Date